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Breakfast Gathering and Gifts for Administrative Staff

The Human Resources Unit at Al Ain University organized a collective morning breakfast for the
university's administrative staff as part of efforts to enhance team spirit and strengthen
relationships among employees.

The event, held at the Al Ain campus, saw a large turnout of university staff who participated in
a warm and festive atmosphere filled with camaraderie and cooperation. The breakfast included
an exchange of commemorative gifts among the employees, reflecting the university’s
appreciation for their efforts and dedication to work.

Ms. Sidra Shaheen, Director of the Human Resources Unit, emphasized that this event is part of
the university's ongoing efforts to foster social bonds among employees, contributing to the
creation of a positive and motivating work environment. She noted that organizing such events
helps to boost morale and enhance employee loyalty.

She added, "We believe that strengthening relationships among colleagues enhances the ability



of teams to work more effectively and achieve common goals. We always strive to organize
more activities that contribute to achieving this objective."

The event was well-received by everyone, with employees expressing their happiness in
participating, affirming that such initiatives reflect the university's commitment to the well-being
of its staff and its dedication to creating a supportive work environment.
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